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Dear Summer Seminar Selectees

After carefully weighing the impact of the continued spread of COVID-19 across our nation, the United
States Air Force Academy (USAFA) has made the difficult decision to cancel all of the 2020 Summer
Seminar sessions. This decision was not made lightly. The health and safety of the attendees, USAFA
staff and supporting Cadets is our top priority.

We know this is a disappointment and something none of us could have foreseen at the beginning of the
year. We are looking at ways to expand our virtual outreach efforts so we can stay connected during
these uncertain times. We are currently working hard to get everything ready to greet the Class of 2024.
I encourage you to continue to monitor our website at www.academyadmissions.com and our Instagram
page @academyadmissions for new ways to connect.

Please continue to check https://www.usafa.edu/news/coronavirus/ for information regarding the status
of USAFA and when it will open again to the public. Do not hesitate to reach out to my staff if you have
individual questions and a recent graduate from the Academy will be happy to assist you. You can
contact us through the following e-mail: USAFA.Admissions.Programs@usafa.edu.

Thank you all for your patience and understanding. Please be safe, stay healthy and we look forward to
opportunities to host you in the future.

Sincerely

-

ARTHUR W. PRIMAS, JR., Colonel, USAF
Director of Admissions
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